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Question:  

 

What follow up has there been with State and Territory Governments following the release in 

June 2013 of the Joint Report on the Review of the National Partnership Agreement on 

Closing the Gap in Indigenous Health Outcomes; particularly noting the 7 agreed 

recommendations of the report? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Joint Report on the Review of the National Partnership on Closing the Gap in Indigenous 

Health Outcomes (the report) has not been released yet.  The report was provided to the 

Community Care and Population Health Principal Committee in July 2013 for endorsement 

and was endorsed in September 2013 to then be provided to the Australian Health Ministers’ 

Advisory Council (AHMAC).  Public release of the report is subject to AHMAC and the 

Standing Council on Health approval.  No further follow up with state and territory 

governments has occurred to date. 

 

 

 


